
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I would like to state my support for the project at 7104 Nancy Greene way. Whistler BC  
 
In my opinion we need more variety in employee housing to bring the cost of rental into a more 
affordable option. Also this project appears to be working on decreasing its long term 
environmental footprint which is a great initiative to encourage.  
 
Rick Clare  
Emerald Drive 
Whistler BC  
 


